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Canadians are more suspicious of Americans than they 
are of us
survey
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Canadians are a lot more suspicious of American goods and people crossing 
the border than Americans are of Canadian goods and people entering the 
United States, according to a survey. The finding by polling firm SES 
Research is surprising in that it's Canada that has been accused in the U.S. of 
being soft on terrorism. From a list of seven major trading partners, nearly 
one-quarter of Canadians picked packages from the U.S. as those that should 
be the top priority for inspection by customs officials. Only packages from 
Mexico and China were seen by more Canadians as top priorities for 
inspection. In contrast, 5% of Americans selected packages from Canada as 
the No. 1 priority for inspection.
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